
 

JAWAHARLAL NEHRU COLLEGE: BOKO 
URGENT NOTIFICATION REGARDING  

FYUGP 2ND SEMESTER EXAMINATION FORM FILL UP ON SAMARTH PORTAL 

 

This is for information to all the students of FYUGP 2nd semester, 2024 that as per the notification 

received from the Gauhati University, students who have submitted their examination form for FYUGP 

2nd semester on onlinegu.in portal, mandatorily, they have to fill the examination forms in 

https://gauhati.samarth.edu.in for issuance of admit cards for FYUGP 2nd semester examination. 

 

Therefore, students are asked to submit their form on https://gauhati.samarth.edu.in by following 

the steps enclosed herewith this notice on or before 3rd June, 2024. 

 

Further, if any student needs any kind of assistance for submission of their examination form on 

https://gauhati.samarth.edu.in, they are instructed to visit the college office on 3rd June, 2024. 

Points to remember: 

1. If any student fails to submit the examination form on https://gauhati.samarth.edu.in, their admit card 

for FYUGP 2nd semester will not be generated by the system. 

2. Students are advised to fill their exam form by themselves sincerely.  

3. For any assistance students may call at: 7002247432, 7002054676, 8638214107, 7002907307, 

9101844156 

 

A manual video will be shared in the college WhatsApp group/ college website, students are advised to 

follow the video before filling up and final submission of the examination form.  

 

 

 

Dr. Tapan Dutta 

Principal, 

Jawaharlal Nehru College, Boko 
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